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As I write this newsletter to all of the residents of The Glen, I am filled with thankfulness that I 

live in such a lovely community.  There are several items that will be mentioned in this 

newsletter that affect all of us in The Glen. 

  

1. There was a mountain lion sighting near the lake within the past couple of weeks.  Please be 

watchful of your children and pets. 

 

2. We are now proud owners of a blue rowboat that the board is considering naming Glen-Dah.  

She will be used to remove the algae from the lake. 

 

3. Our annual garage sale will be September 2nd from 8:00 A.M. - 12:00 Noon.  Please let 

Lindsay Munoz know if you would like to participate at: Lindsaymunoz@comcast.net. 

 

4. There has been much remodeling and construction occurring recently.  Please ask your 

contractors to place cones around their vehicles for safety if they cannot park in the guest 

parking areas. 

 

5. Please know the rocks are used for our landscaping and should not be thrown into the lake. 

 

6. Skateboarding is not permitted for the safety of the skateboarder, vehicle operators and 

pedestrians.   

 

7. Please abide by the 15 mph speed limit in The Glen. 

 

8. Please do not post unauthorized flyers on the kiosks.  Community activities and 

announcements are always welcome, but need to be approved by Lindsay and Patti Munoz at 

#72. 

 

9. The website (theglenofpg.com) has valuable information at your fingertips.  Ex: Rules & 

Regulations, who to contact with questions etc.  Please use it as a helpful resource. 

 

We welcome our new residents and are grateful to our long term residents. Living in a close 

community we need to be respectful of our neighbors and live together harmoniously and in 

synchronicity. 

 

I personally want to thank our dedicated Board Members who volunteer their  time and expertise 

to help make this community an enjoyable place to live. 

 

Wishing you all good things. 

Diane Hardcastle, Loving Living in this community since 1982. 
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